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Ben Shair Award Dinner
Don’t miss this year’s Dr. Bernard

Shair Award dinner to be held on

Thursday, March 10, 2011 at The

University of Scranton’s Brennan Hall,

Room 509 (“The Rose Room”).  Brennan

Hall is on the 300 block of Madison

Avenue.  On-campus, complimentary

parking is available at the parking pavil-

ion, 820 Mulberry St. on the roof.  There

will be no charge for any cars parked on

this level.

The Ben Shair award is a cash gift

funded by the SDDS and an endowment

fund founded by the family of Dr.

Bernard Shair (who passed away in

1982) and administered by the Scranton

Area Foundation.  It is presented to a

University of Scranton student who has

been accepted by a dental school and

shows tremendous promise in the field of

dentistry.  The student is one who gives

the greatest promise of a lifetime of serv-

ice to dentistry and community—a life-

time of dedicated professionalism,

humanitarian concerns and social welfare

service, as exemplified by Dr. Shair.   

If you plan on attending, please con-

tact Dr. Matthew A. Zale by calling 383-

5300 or emailing

gumdoctor06@yahoo.com.

Top Right:  In coming President Dr.  Todd Angelo receives
the gavel from outgoing President Dr. Mark Giallorenzi.  

Bottom Right:  2011 Officers were installed during
February’s meeting at the Radisson.  Pictured here are
Doctors Fred Bonacci, Newsletter Editor, Todd Angelo,

President, Stephanie Hanyon, Vice President, Mark
Giallorenzi,outgoing President, Jessica Falk, Treasurer, J.R.

Karam, Secretary, and Matthew Zale, President-Elect.

The Gavel Is Officially Passed
Dr. Todd Angelo was officially sworn

in as SDDS President during February’s

meeting, replacing Dr. Mark Giallorenzi,

who had a very successful year as the

Society’s 90th President.   

Dr. Todd M. Angelo was born and

raised in Pittsburgh, PA. He attended the

University of Pittsburgh, where he

received his Bachelors of Science in

Psychology.  He continued his education

at the University of Pittsburgh School of

Dental Medicine, earning his Doctor of

Dental Medicine in 2001 and Certificate

in Orthodontics in 2004. During his stud-

ies, he served as President of the Blue

and Gold Ambassadors Club, and was

elected to the prestigious honor society

Omicron Kappa Upsilon.

In 2006, Dr. Angelo successfully com-

pleted his requirements for Board

Certification by the American Board of

Orthodontics.  In 2007 he joined the

practice of Dr. J. Anthony Quinn and

John Mariotti in Scranton. 

Dr. Angelo is currently a member of

the American Dental Association, The

American Association of Orthodontists,

The Pennsylvania Dental Association,

The Mid-Atlantic Society of

Orthodontists, and the American Board

of Orthodontics.

Dr. Angelo and

his wife Sarah cur-

rently reside in the

Mt. Cobb area.  



Congratulations to all who worked

hard on this year’s National

Children’s Dental Health Month,

especially Co-Chairs Doctors Jessica

Falk and Stephanie Hanyon.  

The month was filled with exciting

events, including Tooth Fairy Day at

the Children’s Library, Keyser Ave.

McDonald’s Day, and Tunkhannock

McDonald’s Day, as well as numer-

ous visits to area schools, day cares,

and assisted living centers.  Media

attention for the events was at its

height this year as several area media

outlets covered our events.  

For more specific information on

that, see the sidebar story!

NCDHM Enormous Success!

NCHDM Garners Over-The-Top Media Attention
Photos, interviews, and videos highlighted this year’s NCDHM.  Look at just a few of the places we were seen!

• WVIA’s “Call the Doctor,” Tuesday, 1/25

• Mike Reminsh’s “Community Forum” Sunday,  1/30

• The Scranton Times column, “Talk of the Times,” Monday, 1/31

• WNEP-TV’s “Leckey Live,” Thursday, 2/3

• Various Scranton Times articles (Library Day, McDonald’s Day, “First Baby Born in February,” etc.)

Keyser Avenue McDonald’s played host to nearly 200 kids.  Pictured here (l to r):
Dr. Matt Zale, Dr. Jessica Falk, Ronald McDonald, the Tooth Fairy,

McDonald’s owner Christina Curran, McDonald’s Manager Bobby Kollara.

Co-Chairs Doctors Jessica Falk and Stephanie
Hanyon pose with the Tooth Fairy.

Having fun at the Tunkhannock McDonald’s… Dr. Justin
Burns and his family, Noah, Emma, and wife, Erica.

Dr. Kristin
Paoli and
son Marco
enjoy the

day at
McDonald’s.

The Children’s Library had one of their
busiest “Tooth Fairy Days” ever.  Over 80 kids attended to hear

Dr. Hanyon speak on good dental health and meet the Tooth Fairy. 
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General Meeting University of Scranton March 10, 2011 6:00 p.m.
Ben Shair Award

CE Course Inn at Nichols Village March 16, 2011 8:30 a.m.
“Implants: The Restoration
of and Mini-Implants”

Third District Meeting American Café March 25, 2011 6:30 p.m.

Board Meeting Jilly’s March 28, 2011 6:30 p.m.

CE Course Inn at Nichols Village April 6, 2011 8:30 a.m.
"Nutrition"

President’s Dinner Colonnade April 16, 2011 7:00 p.m.

Board Meeting Jilly’s April 25, 2011 6:30 p.m.

W-B/Scranton Yankees Game PNC Stadium May 21, 2011 6:35 p.m.

Third District CE Course       East  Mountain Inn        Nov 11, 2011     8:00 a.m.

Upcoming Events

Just a Reminder:  
March 31, 2011 is the renewal deadline for licenses, according to the State Board of Dentistry.  


